3U/LL/2UL/

Dear Sir/Madam

I wish to register objection to the possibility of building new houses on Washwell
Fields in Painswick for the following reasons:

There is very poor access to the site via Lower Washwell Lane which is narrow,
has no footpath and has an already unsatisfactory junction to the A46 which is
also extremely busy at certain times with traffic. This is particularly relevant
with the recreation field leading off Lower Washwell Lane along which children
walk to access the recreation ground

The valley is AONB and there would be a significant landscape adverse impact
with the development being clearly visible from the east side of the valley.

Washwell house is grade two listed and of historic interest and value. The
development would have an adverse impact on this house. The historic
pastureland in the area would be vandalised if this were to go ahead

I would be most grateful if the adverse features outlined above would be taken
into account in determining any new development in the area. The access in
particular is very poor and would be a potential danger to children using the

recreation field =

Thank you
Yours faithfully




